
Computer Technology Filtering 

 

The United States Supreme Court has upheld the guidelines set forth in the 

Children’s Internet Protection Act (CIPA); these guidelines must be followed by 

libraries that wish to receive E-rate funding. 

 

Every computer, staff and patron, is filtered. 

 

In order to comply with CIPA, the Library will subscribe to commercially 

available filtering software.  Web sites will be filtered if they are in conflict 

with CIPA guidelines.  The Library Director, working with the Board of Trustees 

and the library staff, is free to customize the filter to reflect the needs of 

the North Babylon Public Library. 
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